Office of the President

“Celebrating 130 Years”

December 27, 2024

Dear Returning and New Students,

As we look forward to a new year, we are pleased to welcome to Texas College and the start of the 2025
school year. We are excited about you being with us as the school term is planned exclusively for you.

Kindly note that you may register now, online for your major courses and those that are of interest to you.
Many of the classes are offered face-to-face along with some online. You are also encouraged to review
the College Calendar, for the activities that are planned for you by going to www.texascollege.edu. If you
have any questions or need additional information, you may contact Mr. John Roberts, Registrar, at (903)
593-8311, ext. 2297 or you may email him at registrar2(@texascollege.edu. Thank you and may God
continue to bless you and your family.

Happy New Year and “Welcome to Steer Country!™

Sincerely,
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